
Opening Address 

Welcome Message from The Chairman 

Dear colleagues, 

On behalf of The Committee of the 4th International Conference on Green Civil and 

Environmental Engineering (GCEE 2023), I would like to greet you with a warm welcome to 

the GCEE 2023. 

Since the first GCEE held in 2017, we are committed to continuously provide a great platform 

to present your innovations, explore your insights, and expand your research network through 

GCEE 2023. With the theme of “Marine Infrastructure on the Move, Materials, Methods, and 

Technology”, we gain up to hundred of accepted research to present in this international 

conference. 

Furthermore, I would like to thank the committee members, especially to all staff of the steering 

committee from Universitas Negeri Malang, Indonesia as the main conference organiser and 

supported by Universitas Udayana and Universitas Warmadewa as partner universities, and the 

editors for the hard work and support. I hope this conference spreads benefits to all parties and 

will be looked forward to in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Puput Risdanareni 

Chairman of GCEE 2023 
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